
BMPS End of 
Term 2 Panui

Kia Ora Koutou

We have had an amazing and busy term here at BMPS. Highlights include Pink Shirt
Day, Duffy theatre, amazing Books in Homes assemblies, great results at the Ōtara
inter-school sports competitions, our in-school and after school Sistema, a trip to
the Maritime Museum, our tamariki who were kaitiaki of our environment by
collecting and destroying moth pods, cleaning up our environment and planting
trees. We also Celebrated Samoa Language Week, NZ Sign Language Week and
finished the term with our Whangai I te hautapu/Feeding the stars Ceremony. 

I would like to acknowledge our incredible BMPS staff who have ensured that our
tamariki have had a great term. Our BMPS staff always go above and beyond for
our tamariki and school. 

Have a great break with your whānau. We look forward to seeing you all on
Monday 17 July. The day will begin at 9am by raising a flag to symbolise the
beginning of our 30th anniversary of the Bairds/Mainfreight relationship. We hope
that you are able to join us. 




Today we farewell Miss Tanaka Chitsimatanga, who is going overseas.  On behalf of
our board, school and community, we wish her well as she begins a new adventure
overseas.
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A great place to learn. A fun place to be! 
“ANYTHING IS POSSIBLE”


